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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Scarlett H 4W Whole of 4W 6J Harrison T  

3H Leo O 5C Tiana B 6S Ethan L  

3/4L Mylo B 5H Freddie C    

4B Ayva R 5/6BD Jayden Y    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Lilly B 

& Lily J 

This Half Terms Value — Truthfulness 

 29th June and 

5th July—Year 2 

children visit. 

See letter 

Thursday 21st 

July 

Break up 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

It has been a fantastic week in school. It was lovely to welcome parents into 
school on Tuesday for our sports day. Following feedback from parents, we will 
be looking at reviewing and developing our sports day next year to include a 
more competitive element whilst maintaining the fun atmosphere. 

 

Travel Assistance 

Telford & Wrekin looks to support parents and carers to make arrangements for their chil-
dren and young people, to travel safely to their allocated school or post-16 provider, and 
schools are asked to assist with promoting the information to enable them to do this. 

If parents/carers are unable to transport their child or young person, and if they meet 
the eligibility criteria listed on the council’s website, then travel assistance can be provided. 

Please note that the deadline for applications is next week - 30 June 2022. 

For assistance to be in place from September 2022, applications must be received by the 
council by 30 June 2022. For applications received after this date, a guarantee cannot be 
made that assistance will be in place for the start of the new term.If a child is over the age 
of 16, and parents/carers have already received transport assistance, then please ask them 
to re-apply by 30 June every academic year. 

Mon 4th & Tues 

5th July Year 6 

transition days 

Wed 6th July—

Fri 8th July Y6 

Standon Bowers 

Residential 

Tuesday 6th 

September 

Return to school 

Transitions: 

• Wednesday 29th June—All children including Year 2 will move into their new classes for the 

afternoon to meet their new Teacher. Children will be informed of which class they are in 

during that day. Year 6 children will complete a team building exercise in school.             

Please collect from the usual place. 

• Monday 4th July and Tuesday 5th July—Year 6 transition days at their new secondary school 

(unless otherwise notified by the school directly). If this is not your child’s transition day, 

they still need to come to our school as normal and go to their normal class. 

• Tuesday 5th July—Year 2 children here all day. All other children will be with their new 

teacher for the day. They should arrive and be registered in the their class as usual before 

moving up to their new teacher for the day. You will be notified in advance of the collection 

point for your child on the Newsletter next week. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA2MjEuNTk2Njk1MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy50ZWxmb3JkLmdvdi51ay9pbmZvLzIwNDY2L3RyYXZlbGxpbmdfdG9fc2Nob29sLzEwL2hvbWVfdG9fc2Nob29sX3RyYW5z


 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Weekly attendance across the school W/C 013th June..... drum roll 
please .... 93.41% 
Pre-pandemic we were achieving one of the highest attendance     
percentages in the borough with averages around 
97% attendance when the year is taken as a whole. This year we have 
been significantly impacted by COVID-19, but we are pleased to say 
that since May half term there has been a notable decrease in ab-
sence, and we look forward to increasing more and more over the 

coming weeks. We cannot take credit for attendance alone; we know that for some families getting to school 
can be tricky and we thank you for all your efforts too. We also want you to know we are here to help! If you 
would like to have a conversation with us about your child's attendance, we are more than willing to support. 
Please call the office on 01952387880 and ask for Claire Ashley.  
Also, a big thank you for getting them here timely too; many children are arriving at school for an 8:45am start 
once the gates open – this allows them to settle and complete morning activities before the register is taken at 
9:00am. 

Toys and Pokemon Cards 

Reminder to please ensure that your child does not brings toys, teddies or Pokemon cards to school for 

break and lunch time play. These are causing a number of disagreements between the children and 

school cannot not be responsible for items which are lost or broken. Thank you for your assistance with 

this. 

Armed Forces Day 

Today, we had an assembly to celebrate Armed Forces Day, which takes place on the 25th 

June.  Our service children led the assembly, in front of the whole school. They talked 

proudly of their serving parent and their role in the armed services. Well done!  

We love running! 

This week, despite all the sporty activities going on, our super pupils have continued 
their fantastic efforts on the track and the winners this week were 5H – well done! 
Joint runners up were 3H and 56BD, we are very proud of you all! 

 



 

 

  

 

 
Sports Week! 

We have had lots of fun this week, taking part in a range of differ-
ent sporting activities! The children have been fantastic and shown 

lots of enthusiasm which has been lovely to see. We have taken 
part in martial arts, skipping, ‘This Girl Can’ and clubbercise work-
shops as well as carrying out football tournaments and competitive 

short and long distance races. Children have also learnt all aout 
their class’s team athlete for sports day and carried out more tra-
ditional sports day activities in their classes. We all really enjoyed 

sports day and would like to thank you all for your support – the 
chidlren loved having you there and a big well done to the winners: 
4W! Thank you to all the staff and pupils for their hard work and 

brilliant attitudes towards being fit and active! 



 

  

 

 
 

Check out these total superstars who have achieved 

their ‘service’ badge in their Christian Values Passports 

for serving our school with such commitment and for 

consistently upholding our Christian and British Values 

- well done all of you; we are very proud of you!  

Lost Property 

If you think your child has 

left items at school, please 

come and check lost proper-

ty before the end of term. 

Thank you. 

ParentPay Reminder: 

Please ensure you have activated your ParentPay         

account as this is the new way to pay for your child’s 

school meals, uniform, wraparound care etc. 

If you have any queries, please give us a call in the 

school office on 01952 387880 

Please let us know if you wish to be re-advised of your 

log in and activation 

code. 

Thank you. 


